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We have a new teacher and principal! 

We are glad that our new 6-8th grade teacher/principal, Mrs. 
Emmy Rodriguez Harris, will be visiting our school Friday 

morning and spend the weekend in our area.  You will soon dis-
cover the passion she has for young people to know and serve 

the Lord.   

8th Grade Graduation 

Church clothes are the required attire for participating stu-
dents, arrival by 6:40 p.m. Grades 6-10 will be sharing special 

music on the handbells.  All students are encouraged to attend. 
The service will begin at 7:00 p.m.  

Yearbooks  

Make sure to bring yearbooks to school Friday morning for 
signing! 

Registration 

You can still turn in your completed green registration folders.  
If you have any questions, you may contact the school office at 

616-396-5941.   

Home and School needs your help! 

If you enjoy organizing and planning events, connecting with 
parents and teachers, or just plain want to get involved, please 
consider joining the Home and School Team for the 2022-23 

school year!  Please contact Ashley Weber if you are interested 
or have questions, 269-932-8751.  

(over) 

 

 

 

Important 

Dates: 

 

 

8th Grade Gradua-

tion: 

May 26, 7:00 p.m. 

 

Last Day of School: 

May 27, noon dismissal 

 

Campmeeting:  June 

11-20 

 

First Day of 2022-23 

School year:  Aug 17 

 

 

 

 



 

Adventurers and Pathfinders 

 There will be a Pathfinder/Adventurer parade on Sunday morning, June 12 at Camp-

meeting.  Pathfinders, please take your full dress uniforms if you’re going and see Ken 

Moredick.  Adventurers, please bring field uniform for the parade, and let Paula know 

if you will be there.  And if you’re not in Adventurers or Pathfinders, make sure to come 

and watch!   

 

Shirt Share 

As our children grow, we are often left with school clothes that are practically brand 
new and no longer fit.  Home and School would like to provide a way for our HAA fami-
lies to be a blessing to each other.  Prior to the start of next school year, we will have an 

Open House event where you can “shop” our selection!  Look for an email later this 
summer with more information about dates and times.   

 

 

School Office Hours: 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday—11:45-3:30 

Wednesday—8:30-3:30 

I will pop in to get mail and phone messages every couple of weeks through the sum-

mer.  If you need something between, please contact Paula Olsen. 

 

 

 

HAVE A GREAT  

SUMMER! 
 

 


